To Our Divine Mercy Academy Family,

Welcome back to what we know will be a wonderful school year! Please allow us to introduce ourselves; Claudia Hinojosa and Dana Roberti, Divine Mercy Academy Box Tops for Education Co-Chairs. Participating in Box Tops for Education is an easy way for Divine Mercy Academy to earn money by using the things our families already buy. If you look on many commonly purchased items, you may notice that some of them have a stamp on them from Box Tops for Education that can be clipped off and sent in.



These labels can be found on many common grocery items, tissue boxes, and even products from Avery. The following site tells you brands on which you can find Box Tops and will give you additional information regarding the Box Tops for Education program:

http://www.boxtops4education.com/earn

Students are encouraged to bring in as many Box Tops as they can to their homeroom teachers. Families will receive 15 minutes towards their volunteer hours for every 25 Box Tops they clip and turn in. At the end of each month, the Box Tops will be collected and counted. The classroom with the most Box Tops for the month will receive the Box Tops trophy to keep in their classroom. At the end of the school year, the classroom with the highest amount of Box Tops will receive an ice cream sundae party. The second highest classroom will receive a pizza party, and the third highest classroom will receive a free dress down day. This is just a little incentive to help support Divine Mercy Academy!

Thank you for your support of our school! May God bless your family.

Sincerely,

Claudia Hinojosa and Dana Roberti Box Tops for Education Co-Chairs

If you are interested in being a part of the Box Tops committee, please fill out and return to: Dana

Roberti, c/o Gina Carrasquillo grade 5. Committee members will earn an additional 15 minutes of volunteer time for every 25 labels they complete.
I am interested in being a part of the Box Tops committee
Name:
Email/Phone:
Student(s) Names/Grades: